
From: Letha VanVuuren with Midwest Grain Marketing 
[mailto:lvanvuuren@midco.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2003 2:23 PM 
To: submissions@cftc.gov 
Subject: daily price limits 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
This e-mail is in reference to the CME's proposed rule change to daily 
price 
limits on 
Feeder Cattle and Live Cattle. 
This market was set up for the hedger and this ruling would make it 
harder 
for the hedger to be involved.  Is the speculator not making enough 
money at 
a 150 point limit? 
 
 


